4% Submissions for the Department
% Website & Facebook page

The Department of California has both a website and a Facebook page for sharing information.
They are www.calegionaux.org and www.facebook.com/ALA.CaliConnection.
Please use this handout to help guide you when sending in items.
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Bulletins, Flyers, Announcements, Newsletters, Chairman's Updates
to Content, Items for the Department of California Facebook page,
and Suggestions/Comments all go to:

postonwebsite@calegionaux.org

Any content submitted must be directly related to the American Legion
Auxiliary. Submissions will not be posted on behalf of other organizations.
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Sending to this email automactically routes your submission to both the
Webmaster and to the Department Secretary.
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Photographs from Unit, District, and Department Events all go to:

pics@calegionaux.org

Include information about the photos when possible. To include who,
what, when, where, why. Or, provide your own photo captions.

Sending to this email automactically routes your photos
to the Webmaster, Historian, and Editor.
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The Webmaster does their best to get items posted within 2 business days of receipt.
Questions? Contact Rebecca Glenny, Department Webmaster, at webmaster@calegionaux.org




